Sent: Tue, 23 Oct 2012 01:24:34 -0400

From: Robin Ware <robinware456@gmail.com>

To: "Blinken, Tony" <antony_j._blinken@ovp.eop.gov>, "Blinken, Antony J."
<"/o=eop/ou=exchange administrative group /cn=recipients/cn=antonyj.blinken72161751">
Subject: Re: GREAT job on morning shows

Thanks| FOIA-6 |

Sent from my iPhone
On Oct 22, 2012, at 11:50 PM, "Blinken, Tony" <Antony_J. Blinken@ovp.eop.gov> wrote:

> Transcripts look great. I've got your back on the other thing. Also | re-read that transcript and --
not that this is much better -- potus was not referring to decision to get bin laden but rather
warning Pakistan. Goes back to 2008 campaign. | can explain.

>

> Antony Blinken

> Deputy Assistant to the President

> National Security Advisor

> to the Vice President

> 202-456-9501



